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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Update

Year 10 have had a busy first term back at Ruskin It has been lovely to see the return of practical subjects and the students back in their normal classrooms. I have been pleased with the mature response from most students with the step up from Year 9 to 10. Throughout the term Year 10 have been awarded with an impressive 4514 positive points.

There has been the opportunity for students to achieve non-uniform days as a reward for excellent behaviour, progress, homework and attendance. We are also running our end of term rewards trip, it’s been great to see so many students in Year 10 qualifying for this reward. 

We have introduced an Eco Committee this term where the students will be looking at ways to support with making the school greener and raising awareness of green issues. This will help Ruskin to be accredited as a Green Flag school, a huge congratulations to Dexter and Caitlyn who will be representing Year 10.
We have also held our Student Council elections and many congratulations to Annie and Jack on being our Year 10 representatives.  I am sure they will do a fantastic job.

I would like to turn your attention to Year 10 Parents’ Evening which will take place on Monday 24th January 2022. It is a vital opportunity for you to discuss your child’s recent Short Report with their teachers. It goes without saying that students have reached a stage of their high school life where progress is of the utmost importance. Conversations with class teachers are valuable for both yourself and your child to understand what they must do to achieve their full potential.

Finally, thank you for all of your support at home, have a lovely Christmas and I look forward to greeting you back in the New Year. 

Yours sincerely

[bookmark: _GoBack]C Grinnell

C Grinnell (Miss)
Year 10 Year Achievement Manager
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk
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